MEMORANDUM


	TO: 	Michael McGovern, Town Manager
	FROM:	Maureen O'Meara, Town Planner
	DATE:	October 6, 2015
	SUBJECT:	Land Use Amendments with drawings

The proposed Land Use Amendments include Architectural Standards for Multiplex structures, a new provision to be added to the Zoning Ordinance. The Architectural standards include both a written standard and illustrations. The current draft has pictures as placeholders for the illustrations intended to be added. The illustrations have now been completed as line drawings and have replaced the placeholder pictures in the draft Land Use Amendments package (pages 20-22). 
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